HYU n n nl gﬁ?\d"a"r?ns 20.1 Candelaria Ward

Toa Baja PR 00949
PO Box 192216 San Juan PR 00919-2216

Tel. (787) 251-8715 :
Fax gsg 251-8700 / 251-3720 Tuesday, April 21, 2009

VIA Fax No. 1-(202)-366-7882

Ms. Kathleen DeMeter

Director, Office of Defects Investigation
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
400 Seventh Street, S.W.

Washington D.C. 20590

Re: NHTSA Campaign No. 08V-694 — Fuel Pump Sub Assembly
tst Quarter Report.

Dear Ms. DeMeter:

Hyundai of Puerto Rico, C/O MMSC submits this letter for purposes of
compliance with the quarterly reporting requirements of 48 C.F.R. Section 573.6. The
following information is submitted for the calendar quarter ending March 30, 2009. This
recall involves the following vehicles distributed by Hyundai of Puerto Rico: 2008
Hyundai Elantra vehicles with 2.0 liter Beta engines produced beginning
November 5, 2007 through June 28, 2008 and equipped with fuel pumps
manufactured with upper body components from a different supplier than those
manufactured prior to November 5, 2007.

The following information is identified by and in the order of the paragraph
headings of Section 573.6(b}):

1. The notification campaign number assigned by NHTSA: No. 08V-694

2. Date of notification began and the date completed: Notification to
customers begun and completed on February 9, 2008.

3. Number of vehicles involved in the campaign: 347

4. The number of vehicles and equipment items, which have been inspected

and repaired and the number of vehicles and equipment items inspected and
determined there is no need to repair:

08V-694



a. Inspected 31

b. Repaired 31
c. Inspected and determined
no need to repair 0

5. The number of vehlcles determined to be unreachable for inspection due to
export, theft, scrapplng, failure to receive nofification or other reasons
(specify). The number of vehicles or items of equipment in each category
shall be specified: As of March 30, 2009, the number of vehicles determined
to be unreachabie for inspection due to:

a. Export 0
b. Theft - 0
¢. Scrapping 0
d. Failure to receive notice

{(Undeliverable mail) * 112

*Returned notification letters are been sent to Sales Dealer to contact owners of affected
units through the sales registration address information, home/work telephone and/or
cellular number.

If you requiire any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at (787) 251-8715 Ext. 2248.

Jorge A \fieta Tirado
Service Engineer
Service Department, HDPR

C: J. Belk Arce, Léegal Counsefor - MMSC
J. Rivera, Parts & Service Director - MMSC
R. Garcia, EVP, & COO. - HDPR
J. Carreras, Service Engineer - HDPR
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